
First Due Kenilworth Avenue Fire
Sunday, May 21 2017 13:28 - Last Updated Thursday, February 08 2018 01:33

May 6,2017-At approximately 0700 hours Engine Company 73 was alerted for the reported
building fire in the 5500 block of Kenilworth Avenue. Engine Company 73 was first arriving to
find a 2 story commercial building with smoke showing. Engine Company 73 stretched and
placed in service a hand line for fire attack. Engine Company 73 operated for approximately two
hours before returning to service.
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